
Richmond SPCA Animal Intake Policy 
 
The Richmond SPCA transfers dogs and cats into its care from Virginia releasing agencies as well as out-
of-state releasing agencies. Additionally, the Richmond SPCA brings into its care dogs and cats 
surrendered directly by their owners. The Richmond SPCA prioritizes saving animals whose lives are at 
significant risk and, consequently, focuses its use of its financial and other resources to a considerable 
extent on saving animals that are sick, injured or neonatal. Intake decisions are made on a case-by-case 
basis with a focus on utilizing our resources to maximize the lifesaving of companion animals that may 
be achieved.  
 


